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                                                                                                                                                      18 October 2024 

 

Majlis Bandaraya Ipoh & K-One Joint Gotong-Royong 

Program 
 
 
On 12 October 2024, K-One and Majlis Bandaraya Ipoh 

(MBI) co-hosted a gotong-royong event in the 

neighbourhood of K-One’s Ipoh factories and including 

its factories. The main objective of this event was to 

improve the cleanliness of its factories and 

surrounding neighbourhood. With the support and help 

of MBI, the participants managed to clean up 

discarded plastics, used bottles, dried leaves and other 

unwanted wastes.  The participants also took the 

opportunity to unclog the drains. Fogging was also 

done to eliminate potential breeding grounds for 

mosquitoes, which will help to reduce the number of 

cases of dengue in the area. 

 

 

 K-One and MBI personnel, plus participants from around 

the neighbourhood!  

 

 

Gathering at the neigbourhood football field for assembly; 

ready to roll up our sleeves. 

 

YB Councillor Tang Cheng Wei giving his speech as he 

officiated the gotong-royong activity. 

 

 

  

NEWS FLASH 
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Despite the rainy season, participants were treated to a 

bright and sunny morning. A perfect weather for cleanup. 

 

 

In this corporate social initiative, it is encouraging to 

witness K-One’s staff unwavering teamwork to clean 

up the area surrounding K-One’s factories and the 

vicinity, demonstrating the Group’s commitment to 

community welfare and environmental stewardship. 

 

 

The Management of K-One is incredibly grateful to all 

the committee members who worked tirelessly to 

ensure the success of this event. It would also like to 

thank all staff who participated in this event for their 

hard work and dedication to make our factories and its 

neighbourhood a cleaner place, “free” from the danger 

of dengue. This is K-One’s way to contribute towards 

the environment and the neighbourhood where it 

operates.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Captured moments from “gotong-royong”  
 
 

An amazing “gotong-royong” day filled with moments of 
laughter and teamwork! 

 

 
CEO and COO of K-One rolling up their sleeves to add 

fresh soil and fertilizer with a smile. 
 

 
Armed with bags and gloves, these five Amigos are 

banding together to make our street a cleaner place. 
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Dug deep and pulled out a mountain of dirt and rubbish 

from drains. Now the drains can flow freely! 
 
 

 
With each snip, he’s not just styling up the willow, he is 

also clearing the way for parking! 
 

 
Another a crew of five taking on the challenge of around 

the drain area! Their mission? Leave it better than we 
found it! 

 

Additional pair of hands to help in scooping up the dried 
leaves. 

 

 
Last but not least, a freestyle group photo that captures 

the teams camaraderie and laughter. 


